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Comments: I do not agree with the Inhumane and harmful management steps the Forest Service uses to

manage the wild horses. Secretly putting up fences to deprive horses from water and to  reduce their habitat. The

use of helicopters to rounds up horses to capture and ultimately sell, often for slaughter. The use of herbicides,

that if eaten by wildlife is deadly. I beg you to please work closely with the Salt River Management group, who

have  the humane management of these wild beings in their best interest. The Ranchers only want the land to

make money, These wild horses must be preserved and free,  allow the Salt River group to manage the herds,

work with them and have the life of a helpless beautiful horse a priority. They should not be disposable and killed.

PLEASE


